
Thursday, 18 April, 2019

To Whom It May Concern: 

This letter is to certify that Bruno Dos Santos from UFMG has attended the IEEE Wireless 
Communications and Networking Conference (WCNC) which was held 15-19 April 2019 in 
Marrakech, Morocco. 

On behalf of the 2019 WCNC Committee we would like to thank Bruno Dos Santos for 
their participation in making this year a success. Please contact me directly if you would 
like any further information.

Sincerely,

Registration Manager
2019 IEEE Wireless Communications and Networking Conference (WCNC)

445 Hoes Lane, Piscataway, NJ 08854 USA
+1 866 814 1739 (US & Canada) +1 732 465 7810 (International) Fax +1 732 465 6447 

WCNCReg@ieee.org


